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September 2020 
 
Dear Parents 

INSTRUMENTAL LESSONS IN SCHOOL 
 

 
The way instrumental lessons will be run this term has changed.  We have moved across to a direct 
billing service with Herts Music Service, who supply most of our instrumental teachers in school.  This 
means, if you wish your child to take instrumental lessons in school, please book and pay for lessons 
directly online.  Please see further details below. 
 
Lessons will still be delivered by the same staff as before and will begin next week (w/c Sept 14th).  
We have completed a rigorous risk assessment and put in place new procedures to keep pupils and 
staff safe. 
 
If you wish to sign up for violin, drum or woodwind lessons please use this link 
http://www.hertsmusicservice.org.uk/registeronline 
 
HMS are offering 100% and 50% remission of fees for pupils that meet certain eligibility criteria and 
any family facing financial hardship as a result of the COVID-19 crisis will be able to apply for a non- 
means tested 25% remission of fees. 
 
Prices and lesson lengths may vary slightly from last year. 
 
Other instrumental lessons are provided as below. Please contact them directly to arrange lessons. 
 

Piano Jill Kropman 01582 712584 

Brass Phil Bainbridge 07973 370562 

Guitar Rock and Pop Foundation https://www.rockandpopfoundation.com  

 
 
Please make sure your child brings their instrument, music and practice book to lessons. 
 
Mondays Violin 
Tuesdays  Drums 
Wednesdays Y4,5,6 piano, woodwind 
Thursdays Y3 piano (beginning at a later date), guitar  
 
Do contact the school office if you have any questions or would like help in applying for lessons. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Jo Clifford  
Music Subject Lead 

http://www.hertsmusicservice.org.uk/registeronline
https://www.rockandpopfoundation.com/

